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March 7, 1984

Alan S. Rosenthal, Chairman Dr. Reginald L. Gotchy ,

Administrative Judge Administrative Judge
Atomic Safety & Licensing Appeal Board Atomic Safety & Licensing Appeal Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 Washington, DC 20555

Christine N. Kohl
Administrative Judge
Atomic. Safety and Licensing Appeal Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

In the Matter of
COMMONWEALTH EDIS0N COMPANY

(Byron Station, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455

Dear Appeal Board Members:

In accordance with the requirements of Duke Power Co. (William B.
McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2), ALAB-143, 6 AEC 623 (1973)),
the NRC Staff provides the following documents as potentially relevant
and material to the matters pending before the Appeal Board:

1. Letter, dated January 20, 1984, from R.C. Knop, NRC, to
Cerdell' Reed, Commonwealth Edison Company, forwarding
Inspection Report No. 50-454/83-61 (DPRP); 50-455/83-41
(DPRP). This report addresses, among other things, the
investigation of an allegation concerning Hatfield Electric
Company.

2. Letter, dated January 30, 1984, from R.C. Knop, NRC, to
Cordell Reed, Commonwealth Edison Company, forwarding
Inspection Report No. 50-454/84-02 (DPRP); 50-455/84-02
(DPRP). This report, which was previously provided to the
Appeal Board by Applicant, addresses a special inspection into
a number of allegations concerning contractor activities.
Many of these allegations were pending at the close of the
hearings on August 12, 1983. The report also addresses
follow-up inspections concerning the Byron reinspection program.
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3. . Letter, dated January 31, 1984, from J.F. Streeter, NRC, to
Cordell Reed, Commonwealth Edison Company, forwarding .
Inspection Report No. 50-454/83-58 (DE); 50-455/83-43 (DE) and
a notice of violation relating to 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B.

-4. Letter, dated February 9, 1984, from W.S. Little, NRC, to

.Cordell Reed, Commonwealth Edison Company, forwarding (DE).Inspection Report No. 50-454/84-05 (DE); 50-455/84-04
This report addresses the Byron reinspection program as well
as investigations into a number of allegations.

5. Letter, dated February 14, 1984, from W.S. Little, NRC, to
Cordell Reed, Commonwealth Edison Company, forwarding
Inspection Report No. 50-454/84-06 (DE); 50-455/84-05 (DE).
This report addresses a special inspection relating to
Reliable Sheet Metal HVAC installation.

These documents were provided to the Applicant and the Intervenors at
the time of their issuance.

Sincerely,
,

Richard J. Rawson
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc w/ encl: Service List
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